Utility Payments

If your service has been disconnected due to non-payment or you are paying on your account
due to a returned check, please call the Customer Service line at 386-248-9432 prior to
making any payments online as there may be additional charges on your account.

Payments made on this website will be posted to your account on the next business day.

For your convenience, you how may pay your utility bill at your local Amscot.

Supporting Documents

Notice of Free Chlorine to Utility Customers - Sept. 11, 2023 - October 2, 2023 186.82 KB

Web Links

e Make a Payment Here


http://www.hollyhillfl.org/finance/page/utility-payments
https://www.amscot.com/default.aspx
http://www.hollyhillfl.org/media/4306
https://www.municipalonlinepayments.com/hollyhillfl

